
From: VTA Board Secretary 
Sent: Friday, June 21, 2024 9:37:54 AM 
To: VTA Board of Directors 
Subject: From VTA: Appointment of Chief Government Affairs Officer 

VTA Board of Directors: 

Attached is a memo from VTA General Manager/CEO Carolyn M. Gonot regarding the 
appointment of Beverly Greene as VTA's new Chief Government Affairs Officer.  You can find 
more information in the attached file. 

Thank you. 

Santa Clara Valley Transportation Authority 
3331 North First Street,  
San Jose, CA 95134-1927 



 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 
 

TO:  VTA Board of Directors     
    

FROM: Carolyn M. Gonot, General Manager/CEO   
 

DATE: June 21, 2024 
 

SUBJECT: Appointment of Chief Government Affairs Officer 
 
 

Beverly Greene has been selected as the new Chief Government Affairs Officer for VTA. After 

an extensive search, we received a very qualified applicant pool, from which we interviewed five 

strong candidates from across the country, before selecting Ms. Greene. Ms. Greene was the 

unanimous selection of the panel, and I am pleased to say she accepted our offer, and she will be 

joining us effective June 24. 

 

Ms. Greene comes to us from AC Transit, where she is the Executive Director of External 

Affairs, Marketing & Communications. She has been with AC Transit since 2007, and in this 

role since 2017. During her time at AC Transit, she held positions as the Assistant General 

Manager, External Affairs & Communications, Director of Legislative Affairs & Community 

Relations, Public Affairs & Communications Manager and more.  

 

Her educational background includes a BS in Business Administration from the. University of 

Southern California and an MBA in Marketing at The Anderson School at UCLA.  She also 

completed the program Senior Executives in State and Local Government at the Harvard 

Kennedy School. 

 

She is very involved at the regional, state, and federal level. She completed Leadership APTA in 

2013 and has been very involved with APTA since. She is currently the Chair of the California 

Transit Association’s Legislative Committee and Chair of APTA’s Membership Committee.  We 

are fortunate to have someone of her connections, experience, and caliber join the team! 

 

We are looking forward to having Beverly Greene join the executive team, and to drive our 

Government Affairs and Board Secretary Office into the future. 



From: VTA Board Secretary 
Sent: Friday, June 21, 2024 5:18:14 PM 
To: VTA Board of Directors 
Subject: VTA Information: June 28, 2024 Board of Directors Agenda Packet  
  
Board of Directors: 
 
You may now access the June 28, 2024 Board of Directors Agenda Packet on our agenda packet. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Office of the Board Secretary 
3331 North First Street 
San Jose, CA  95134 
 

https://santaclaravta.iqm2.com/Citizens/Detail_Meeting.aspx?ID=4068
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